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FOUO 

 
January 19, 2006 

 
TO:  VADM Jim Stavridis 
 

FROM: Donald Rumsfeld  

SUBJECT: Paper Process 

Cambone brought me a paper yesterday that had been signed off by Feith and Myers in 

May and June 2005, and it was just getting to me in January 2006.  There is something 

wrong with the Department of Defense if I am just getting something from eight months 

ago. 

Please see me with a proposal to fix it. 

Thanks. 

DHR.dh 
011906-06 
 
 

Please Respond By 01/26/06 
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